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MEMBERSHIP DEADLINES  

 
#1 - Current honorary member renewals, Renew to Life memberships 

and the Department Life member assessments need to be mailed to 

the Department and POSTMARKED NO LATER THAN DECEMBER  

5.   

  

#2 - Renewed annual members (paid by 12/31) need to be mailed to 

the Department and POSTMARKED NO LATER THAN JANUARY 5.   

  

The Department has deadlines for mailing membership into National 

Headquarters and the Executive Secretary needs the time to process 

and record everything before mailing it to them.   

  

If you miss the December 5 deadline, your honorary members will be 

dropped from your roster, the Renew to Life will have to paid annual 

dues and wait until September to purchase a Life membership and if 

the Department assessment on Life members is not paid, your 

auxiliary will not be in good standing until they are received. This 

means no mailings and no processing of your membership!!   

  

If you miss the January 5 deadline, you will owe $5 more for each 

member whose dues were not received in time and they will be 

considered a "rejoin"!   

  

Also, be sure your Officers have paid their dues by 12/31 or they will 

need to be replaced! They cannot hold an office if their dues are not 

paid. I will be checking the revalidations against each roster to be sure 

they have paid.   

  

Kathy Keizer  

1st Vice President  

  

  

  


